
 
 May 12, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We are excited to share that we will refresh our iPads this summer. We will collect all current 

iPads and new iPads will be distributed in the fall.  All students must turn in their iPad, case, 

charger block, and charger cable during their assigned date listed below. If any of these items 

are missing, a fee will be charged to your child’s school account. 

 

iPad Collection Dates 

High School (seniors only) Monday, May 22nd 

Middle School Tuesday, May 23rd  

William Penn Elementary Wednesday, May 24th  

Mt. Vernon & Greenock Elementary Thursday, May 25th  

Central Elementary Friday, May 26th 

High School (Grades 9-11) Tuesday, May 30th & 

 Wednesday, May 31st  

 

Before collection, if your iPad is damaged, please complete the damage report form. We also 

encourage students to open the Google Photos app and back up pictures. We have linked iPad 

preparation instructions here. All iPads will be erased after collection.   

 

It is important to note that once the iPads are collected, students will not have access to them over 

the summer break. Instead, students will be issued a new iPad on their first day of school in the 

fall. We appreciate your assistance with this iPad collection process.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mr. Matt Toth      Mrs. Victoria Lojek 

 
Mr. Matt Toth       Mrs. Victoria Lojek 

Director of Technology              Director of Digital Teaching & Learning 

https://www.efsd.net/Page/1879
https://www.efsd.net/Page/1879

